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Congratulations to the Class of 2019!

We are so excited to be able to award
College Scholarships to 2 of our members:

Loudon - Kevin Castro
Lenoir City - Emma Grace Thompson

For the past 7 years Foothills Federal Credit Union has been collecting
donations from our members and local businesses to buy school supplies for
our area school systems. We contact the school and get a list from the teachers
of their needs. We are able to purchase the items and deliver them before
school begins each year. The items vary each year, some teachers ask for
calculators and bookshelves. Other teachers may ask for just the basics like
hand sanitizer and folders.

Thank you so much for your Donations and SUPPORIT.
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Upcoming Events

August 6th
National Night Out - Sweetwater

August 8th

Cool Down in Downtown - Lenoir City

August 24th

Riverfest - Loudon

Just a Note:
October 1st
Christmas Club Disbursement
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Loudon (Main Office)

956 Mulberry Street, Loudon, TN 37774
Phone 865.458.4347

Fax 865.458.1710 or 865.458.5816

Hours: M-F 8am-5pm (Lobby) F 8am-6pm (Window)
Lenoir City Branch

605 Highway 321, Lenoir City 37771

Phone 865.271.0000
Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm

Sweetwater Branch

413 Sweetwater-Vonore Rd., Sweetwater 37874
Phone 423-337-7870

Hours: Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:30pm Friday 8am-5pm

Toll Free 1.800.978.8884
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